
 

 

 

Toyota Boshoku Provides Humanitarian Aid for Ukrainian Crisis 

 

 

Kariya (JAPAN) - March 17, 2022 -Toyota Boshoku Corporation (Global 

Mainstay Hub: Kariya City, Aichi Prefecture, Japan. President: Takeshi Numa) 

announced the company's decision to support humanitarian efforts and donate 

600,000 euros (approximately 78 million yen) from the Toyota Boshoku group 

during the current crisis in Ukraine. The donation will be provided through the 

United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR), the International 

Red Cross, and the United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF). 

 

The Toyota Boshoku group has a large number of Ukrainians working together. 

The group is providing transportation, shelter, mental health care services, and 

other forms of support to families of our Ukrainian employees compelled to flee 

Ukraine. 

 

We fervently hope for the peace and safety of everyone suffering 

under these difficult conditions and for the earliest possible resolution 

to this crisis. 
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